
Connecting the Dots:
Climate Change and the NC Piedmont

Global climate change is leading to changes that we feel right here at home
in North Carolina's Piedmont. What climate changes have occurred so far,

what's in store for upcoming decades, how will these impact our gardens and
communities, and what can we do? To learn the answers to these questions
and more, join our conversation on with guest speaker Rebecca Ward on...

Rebecca Ward is a North Carolina Assistant State Climatologist
with the NC State Climate Office at NC State University, where
she's worked for nearly 10 years. She regularly participates in

applied climate research, primarily around climate-agriculture
interactions, and frequently communicates about North
Carolina's climate to diverse audiences across the state.

Tuesday, October 25 at 12:00 pm- 1:30 pm

Register and Reserve
Your Seat Now

North Carolina Cooperative Extension is an equal opportunity provider

https://go.ncsu.edu/climatechangeandthencpiedmont2022
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Free Event


